
 
 

 
 

August 4, 2022 

Rocky View County 
Tax Department 

RE: Request for re-imbursement of late penalty fee for account number 08120001 

Hello 

I have received an overdue tax account reminder letter in the mail today. 

For some reason I did not receive the tax notice in the mail this year.  

I don’t believe I have been late on my taxes over the last 25 years or so and I’m asking to be re-imbursed 
for the service charge fee. 

Thank you, 
 

ATTACHMENT ‘A’:  Request Letter 08120001 F-4 Attachment A
Page 1 of 1


